
 
March 21, 2023 

 
 

THE FOLLOWING APPLICANTS HAVE APPLIED FOR A SOLICITOR’S LICENSE 
FOR THE LICENSE YEAR 2023 AND HAVE BEEN RECOMMENDED FOR 
APPROVAL BASED ON THEIR RECORD CHECK BY THE POLICE DEPARTMENT: 
  
  

Brazil Duane J. 105 Second Ave. Weyauwega 

Emunson Austin B. N3029 State Road 47 Appleton 

Retzlaff Derek J. 1094 Honeysuckle Ln. Neenah 

Voster-Guerra Tristen Y. 2340 Holly Rd. Neenah 

Ziegenbein Nathan L. 402 E. Wilson Ave. Appleton 

 
 
  
  


